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January 28, 2008

Mr. David Barclay

Utility Analyst

Strategic Planning
Gainesville Regional Utilities
PO Box 147117

Gainesville, FL. 32614-7117

RE: Gainesville Energy Advisory Committee Participation
Dear David:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Gainesville Energy Advisory
Committee. As you are aware, my participation has been sporadic over the past year. I
have found the committee to be a challenge in that this committee seems to struggle with
productivity and often allows non-members to dominate meeting discussion with
complaints and negativity.

I appreciate your dedication to providing quality information for the committee to review
and wish success to the committee in the future. If you need any additional information

from me, please feel free to contact me at 377-5821.

Sincerely,
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Terti Lowery (



